
 
 

CITY OF NORWICH 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
Dated July 6, 2023 

 

The Regular Meeting of the Inland Wetlands Watercourses 

& Conservation Commission scheduled for Thursday, July 6, 

2023 at 7:00 pm was CANCELLED due to lack of a 

quorum. 

 

The next Regular Meeting is scheduled for Thursday, August 

3, 2023 at 7:00 pm. 

 

 
 


